
SPRINGFIELD KINSMEN CLUB 
OAKBANK, MANITOBA   

 
 

 
 
January 22, 2023 
 
 
Dear Skiers & Snowboarders, 
 
The Springfield Kinsmen Club is pleased to invite you to join us for a fun family event.  The 
annual Springfield Kinsmen Ski Night will be held on Saturday, February 11, 2023 at 
Springhill Winter Sports Park from 7:00pm - 10:00pm.  If you’re interested in a few hours of fun 
and affordable skiing/snowboarding, you will want to purchase a pass to this year’s Ski Night. 
 
Passes include lift tickets and all equipment rentals.  We will also have beginner 
ski/snowboard group lessons from approximately 7:30pm - 8:30pm at no charge.  This 
year’s passes are $35 per individual or $125 per family (a family is parents and their own 
children under 18 only). 
 
Equipment reservation – we take equipment reservations in advance to reduce wait times at 
the ski hill.  When you order your passes, you can order the equipment you need on the 
attached form (one equipment rental form per participant is required), and it will be waiting for 
you when you arrive.  Note: Equipment is limited, especially for snowboards and young children, 
so book early to ensure you get the sizes and styles you want. 
 
Along with being an affordable family evening, by participating in this event you are helping the 
Springfield Kinsmen support community groups/activities, service projects and charities.  We 
are involved in a number of projects, including: 

- Kin Place personal care home and Springfield Place 
- Robert Wright Memorial Bursary 
- Canadian Cystic Fibrosis Foundation  
- Springfield area schools, youth organizations, community clubs and recreation projects 

 
To reserve your passes and equipment, mail or hand deliver the enclosed entry form and 
equipment rental forms along with payment to the address provided on the attached entry form 
(cheques or cash accepted, please do not mail cash).  We also accept payment by E-Transfer.  
If you wish to pay by E-Transfer, please contact Mike at the number below to arrange payment. 
 
For more information or to reserve passes, please contact: 
 

Mike Szmon  444-2345 szmoner@mts.net 
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Springfield Kinsmen Club 
 
 
P.S.  Feel free to let your friends know, this event is open to everyone.  We look forward to 
seeing you at Kinsmen Ski Night! We have been fortunate to sell out most years, so book early! 


